
 

 

 

 

 

1st March 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Curriculum meeting for children starting at primary school in September 2024. 

I am writing to invite you to a curriculum meeting at Freshfield Nursery School on Wednesday 6th 

March at 5.30pm. Please could you let us know via the Parentmail form whether or not you are able 

to attend. Thank you. 

The focus of this meeting is ‘school readiness’. Our nursery leader Miss Simcock will share with you 

what you can be doing to help prepare your child for the next stage in their journey through education 

and transition to primary school. 

The meeting will provide some information in relation to our curriculum at Freshfield, and how this 

will help your child to achieve the early learning goals, and a good level of development by the end of 

their first year in their reception class. Miss Simcock will share some learning milestones that we are 

working towards with the children in nursery regardless of their starting point. 

At Freshfield we recognise that children are at different stages of development and we would like to 

give you the opportunity to ask questions or ask for advice about your child’s learning journey. 

This meeting is for adults only and as we are a small setting we can only host one parent for each child.  

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 

Kind regards 

Liz Richardson  

E A Richardson 

Head teacher 

 


